6 September 1965

Dear Georgi,
We enjoyed working with your fine lad Gyarfas.

Aubrey Kagan, Medical Officer in the Cardiovascular Diseases
Unit of the World Health Organization, will spend a day, around
17 September, in Budapest, probably staying at the Gellert. He
would like to meet you, and I'm sure you would find it mutually
profitable.

Let us hear from you.

Regards,

Henry Blackburn

Professor G. Lamm
Institute of Cardiology

Nagyvarad-Ter 1

Budapest 9
HUNGARY

ce Dr A. R. Kagan



